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December 16, 2021

To Our Valued Customers,

Subject: Price Increase — Effective January 17, 2022

Hamilton Drywall Products Canada is constantly reviewing costs incurred by our raw materials and
packaging suppliers, both current and projected, as well as transportation costs. Therefore, Hamilton
Drywall Products Canada finds it necessary to increase finished goods pricing effective January 17, 2022.

Shipments made on or after January 17, 2022 will have the following increases:

Pearl Tex 15%
Pro Tex 10%
Pail Products (Compound pails/primers/Smoothcoat Level 5 3%
Totes 3%
Drywall Tape 5%

In addition, there will be a 6% increase on all products effective April 1, 2022.
Updated price pages will be available by December 20, 2021.

Thank you for your continued support and please contact our office or, your Hamilton Representative
with any questions regarding this increase.

Sincerely,

Todd Landreth Richard A. Wood

General Sales Manager Canada Sales Manager
Hamilton Drywall Products Hamilton Drywall Products

www.hamiltonnw.ca



